Freedom of Information Act 2000 – social care agency staff
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Under the FOI act, please provide a response to the following questions with regards to the councils spend on social care agency staff.

 

1.    Total spend on agency staff in 16/17
Answer: 

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, i.e. the Council Website. 

This information is available from the transparency and open data section of the Leicester City Council website:

http://directory.leicester.gov.uk/transparency-directory/?theme=14737&dataset=14742&month=&year=&frequencyPublished=&q= 

2.    Total spend on social care agency staff in 16/17

£5,137,532

3.    Please provide a breakdown of all the agency/contractors used to supply social care agency staff in 16/17. Providing the associated spend for each provider. If possible, please provide the list ranked by cost (highest spend to lowest spend)

We have a managed service provider, Reed Talent Solutions who manage a supply chain.  We do not hold data based on individual suppliers.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

